305 So. First Avenue = Albert Lea, MN 56007
(507) 373-2338

May 7, 1986

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter will confirm your reception of
KATE Radio on November 1l4th, 1985.

Your reception summary matches our broadcast
log for that day. Best of luck with your project.

"
Sincerely,
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Dennis L. Martin

General Manager
KATE/KCPI Radio

DLM/hms

Encl.

KATE-AM — A Division of Communications Properties. Inc.



